ABOUT SMU CATHOLIC

Since 1932 SMU Catholic Campus Ministry has served SMU students, faculty, staff, alumni, and the
local Catholic community. We provide an environment for fellowship, sacramental ministry,
moral and ethical discovery, community service, spiritual enrichment, and leadership

development. SMU Catholic is committed to being a profound presence on campus as inspired
by the Gospel of Jesus Christ. We strive to form servant leaders of SMU’s future “world
changers” to live their Catholic faith professionally and personally.

FAMILY WEEKEND THE FAITH DEBATE

COMMUNITY BRUNCH | TODAY!

Today, Sunday, Sept 16 following the 9AM Mass,
join the SMU Catholic Community for brunch at the
Neuhoff Catholic Center. Any and all are

welcome! If you are able to bring a dish, please
feel free to do so! We hope you can stop by for
great food and conversation!

HONORING ISABELLE COLLORA

Isabelle Collora, long time SMU Catholic community
member, supporter and pioneer has found eternal
rest with our Lord. Visitation will be held on
Wednesday, Sept 19, from 6-8PM at Sparkman
Hillcrest Funeral Home. Funeral service is Thursday,
Sept 20, at the Cathedral Shrine of the Virgin of
Guadalupe.

MUSTANG AWAKENING XI

Mustang Awakening is right around the corner!
Mustang Awakening is our annual, student -led re-
treat happening this year on the weekend of October
26-29. Registration is available on smucatholic.org
and at the Catholic Center. It’'s an opportunity you
won’t want to miss!

SMU’s annual Family Weekend is September 28-30.
Please join us at the Catholic Center for our open
house Friday, Sept 28 to see the building and meet
Fr. Arthur and the rest of the staff!l We also want to
welcome you and your families to a Family Mass on
Sunday, Sept 30 at 9AM. We are looking forward to
welcoming all families to our community!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY FR. ARTHUR!

Join us in wishing Fr. Arthur a very
happy birthday today! We are so
grateful for everything Fr. Arthur
does for SMU Catholic—our ministry
would not be the same without his
spirituality, energy, effort, and
compassion! We are so blessed to
have him on as our shepherd and
ask for our community to lift him up
in prayer!

SUNDAY SUPPER SPONSORS

Want to host a Sunday Supper at the Catholic
Center? We are looking for volunteers to sign up
for this semester! Sunday Suppers are a long
standing tradition at SMU Catholic and a great
chance to get to know our great students and
community members. If you’re interested, please
contact Beverly Mendoza at beverlym@smu.edu.

U

PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Jim Kelley Rory Meyers Nancy Swanson

Andres Ruzo BJ & Fletcher Ward Geisler Family

Biddie Jordan Andrew Collins Dick Hoesterey

George Tannous Mark Carney

Is God real? Is faith rational? College is a time to
grow and challenge yourself to decide what you
believe. The Faith Debate presents the opportunity
to hear the case for faith and how it stands against
some of the challenges against Christianity. Join
SMU Catholic and partnering organizations for a
debate and open mic Q&A on Wednesday, Sept 19 in
Hughes Trigg Theater. Free pizza at 6:30PM.
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THE FAITH DEBATE

RCIA MEET AND GREET | TODAY!

Are you or some-
one you know
interested in be-
coming Catholic,
or needing to
celebrate First
Communion or
Confirmation?
Come, ask ques-
tions, and learn S ~

more about the R.C.I.A. (Rite of Christian Initiation
of Adults) preparation process before making a
commitment. An RCIA Meet & Greet will take place
today, Sept 16 at 3:PM at the Neuhoff Catholic
Center! Friends are welcome! Sessions start the
following Sunday, September 23. Questions? Con-
tact Christina Bax, cbax@smu.edu, or 214-987-
0044,

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director
arthur@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister
cbarras@smu.edu

Christina Bax, Associate Director
cbax@smu.edu

Daniel Porting, Campus Minister
dporting@smu.edu

Clare Shawaker, Campus Minister

cshawaker@smu.edu

Beverly Mendoza, Director of Development
beverlym@smu.edu

Jenny Lawler, Admin Assistant
jmlawler@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph
milamjoseph@gmail.com

9 AM EMs and Lectors for SEP 16:

Lectors EMs

Kevin McGarry Lezlie Vlasimsky
Patricia Doyle Stephanie Virag

STEWARDSHIP SUNDAY

What is Stewardship? Stewardship is rooted in
gratitude. It is a way of living your life, based in your
sense of radical gratitude to God, creator of all things.
As St. Theresa of Avila notes, “Christ has no body
now on earth but yours; no feet but yours. Yours are
the eyes through which He is to go about doing good;
yours are the hands with which He is to bless people
now.” Traditionally, stewardship has been thought of
as giving of Time, Talent, and Treasure. At SMU
Catholic, stewardship is lived in a different way: the
action of Giving, the action of Praying, and the action
of Serving. Together, we call these “GPS.” In the
coming weeks, we will examine these in more

detail. Stewardship Sunday is September 30!

FREE FLU SHOTS!

Flu Season is upon us and SMU is providing free flu
shots for all students, faculty, and staff- all you need is
an SMU ID number. Flu shots are always available
during regular business hours at the Dr. Bob Smith
Health Center on a walk in basis, and there are a variety
of other times and locations that can be found online
at smu.edu/StudentAffairs/HealthCenter.




COMING SOON TO SMU CATHOLIC
SUNDAY, SEPT 16 MONDAY, SEPT 17

Community Brunch Urban Plunge : Mexico City

10AM | Catholic Center Registration Due

RCIA Meet and Greet

3PM | Catholic Center WEDNESDAY, SEPT 19

The Faith Debate
6PM | Hughes Trigg Theater

Sunday Supper
6PM | Catholic Center

MONDAY-WEDNESDAY (weekly)

FYSH Groups Meet
8PM | Hughes Trigg Commuter Lounge

URBAN PLUNGE : MEXICO CITY | REGISTRATION IS OPEN!

SMU Catholic would like

URBAN to invite you to join us in
Mexico City for a mission
pLUNGE trip. Our time in Mexico
Mexico City City will include the

chance for mission work
with some of Mexico City’'s most marginalized
populations, partnering with Mission Group
Hope of the Poor, who focus on seeing the face
of Christ in the poor and forgotten. Our trip will
also include pilgrimage to the Tilma of Juan Die-
go, which features the image of Our Lady of Guadalupe.

Registration is available at the Catholic Center and smucatholic.org!
Trip details:
When: Fall Break (Oct 05-09, 2018)

Cost: $600 total including round trip flights, housing, meals, admission fees, and a dona-
tion to Hope of the Poor

Deadline to register: TOMORROW, Monday September 17

SMU

CATHeLI

CAMIEIIS IMIINISTE

SEPTEMBER 16, 2018
TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

MASS SCHEDULE

SUNDAY
Collins Executive Center | 9 AM & 5 PM
Catholic Center | 8 PM

MONDAY & WEDNESDAY & FRIDAY
Catholic Center | 12:10 PM

TUESDAY & THURSDAY
Catholic Center | 5:10 PM




